
From: Alana Roberts <ARoberts@Derbys-Fire.Gov.UK> 

Subject: Derbyshire Fire & Rescue Service - Our Year 2024/25 (Annual Report) 

Hi all, 

We are pleased to share with you ‘Our Year 2024/25’, a visual summary of Derbyshire 
Fire & Rescue Service’s key achievements and performance data from the last financial 
year.  

The infographic, which is attached to this email, highlights the dedication and impact of 
our teams across Derbyshire, showcasing the work we do to keep our communities 
safe.   

To accompany the infographic, we are also launching a supporting video to Our Year — 
the story of 2024/25 told by our employees. This video, which brings to life the people 
behind the numbers, can be viewed here.  

For those who may require it, translated versions of the infographic are available to 
ensure accessibility for all members of our community. Please email our 
Communication and Engagement team to arrange this at: corporatecomms@derbys-
fire.gov.uk  

You can also read more at https://www.derbys-fire.gov.uk/news/news-items/our-year-
202425-annual-report. 

Kind regards, 

Alana 

  

Alana Roberts | Communication and Engagement Officer  

Corporate Communications | Derbyshire Fire & Rescue Service | Butterley 
Hall, Ripley DE5 3RS | Tel: 01773 305421 | Mob: 07927 580589 | aroberts@derbys-
fire.gov.uk 
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